
The Winter Concert performances 

were enjoyed by many this year.  

Thank you to all our band, strings 

and choir students who put many 

hours into making this evening so 

enjoyable.   Great job!! 
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RAISED OVER $800.00 

MSIP would like to express our gratitude for the 

overwhelming support we received at this year’s 

silent auction. We would like to thank local busi-

ness owners for donating items to allow us to 

participate in community activities. Additionally, 

we would like to thank parents, staff and stu-

dents who showed their support for our program. 

We are looking forward to sharing our fun in the 

city stories with you!    

 

Mrs. Kittmer, Mrs. Thomas,  Trent, Angela,  

Tammy & MSIP students 



 

 

A huge thank you to our parents who volunteered 

their time for the Winter Concert and Book Fair!  

Your commitment means so much to us and we 

want you to know how very much we appreciate 

you!  

 

Book Fair:   Winter Concert: 

Tasha Innes   Gary Woodward 

Sheryl Roodenburg 

 



 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Today your child will bring home their first report card of the 2015-
2016 school year.  

 

Please take time to sit with your child and reflect on his or her learning 
this fall. Focus your feedback on your child’s effort versus their grades. 

  

We know that when we celebrate our children for their efforts, we help 
to build a “growth mindset” (my effort makes a difference to my suc-
cess) versus a “fixed mindset”  (my intelligence is fixed and there is 
nothing I can do about it). 

 

If you are interested in learning more about how a growth mindset 
contributes to  success, please see the following link by Dr. Carol 
Dweck. 

 

https://www.ted.com/talks/
carol_dweck_the_power_of_believing_that_you_can_improve?

language=en 

 
Thank you for your continued support and partnership. 

Nadine Naughton 

Principal 

https://www.ted.com/talks/carol_dweck_the_power_of_believing_that_you_can_improve?language=en
https://www.ted.com/talks/carol_dweck_the_power_of_believing_that_you_can_improve?language=en
https://www.ted.com/talks/carol_dweck_the_power_of_believing_that_you_can_improve?language=en


Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Talking to our children about drugs and alcohol 
can be a tough subject !  Where should I start? 
What should I say?   This attached video link 
comes from CTV News from the Family Matters  

Series on talking to our children about  drugs and 
alcohol. 

 

http://vancouverisland.ctvnews.ca/video?clipId=620892 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Register online at https://musicdiscoveriesblog.wordpress.com 

Sign your child up for the University of Victoria’s Student Music Educator’s Asso-
ciation weekend long music camp, Band, Choir 

http://vancouverisland.ctvnews.ca/video?clipId=620892


DECEMBER 2015  

 

 1 

Book Fair 

Subway 

Lunch 

2 

Book Fair 

3 

Book Fair 

Swim Club 

3:45-4:30 pm 

 

Silent Auction &  

Winter Concert  

7:00 pm 

4 

7 8 

Subway 

Lunch 

9 10 

Swim Club 

3:45-4:30 pm 

11 
Term 1 Report 

Cards go home 

today! 

14 15 
Esquimalt Band 

Performance @ 

Shoreline 1:00 pm 

Subway 

Lunch 

16 
School Assembly 

1:00 pm 

Drum  
Ceremony  
1:00 pm 

17 
Winter Dance (Gym) 

1:00 pm 

Swim Club 

3:45-4:30 pm 

18 
Santa’s Break-

fast 8:30 am 

Last Day of 

School 

21 

Winter 

Break 

22 

Winter 

Break 

23 

Winter 

Break 

24 

Winter 

Break 

25 

Winter 

Break 

28 

Winter 

Break 

29 

Winter 

Break 

30 

Winter 

Break 

31 

Winter 

Break 

 

  Mon         Tues         Wed          Thurs         Fri 



CROSSING GUARD POSITION 

Employment opportunity exists for School Cross-

ing Guard.  Please see the link below for all the de-

tails.  This position is posted through Beacon 

Community Services. 
http://www.beaconcs.ca/pdfs/employment/2015-117%20Crossing%20Guard%20REVISED%20October%

2019,%202015.pdf  

 

 

 

Register online at  

https://musicdiscoveriesblog.wordpress.com  

 

Sign your child up for the University of Victoria’s Student  

Music Educators’ Association weekend long music camp.  

Band, choir and string students in grade 6-8 are all invited to 

3 days packed with music, fun and adventure.   

January 29-31st at UVIC.  Three meals included. 

 

Register now—early bird deadline closes December 18th. 

See our website for more information! 

Contact us: musicdiscoveries.uvic@gmail.com 

REGISTER TODAY FOR ONLY $30 

Music Discoveries at UVIC 

http://www.beaconcs.ca/pdfs/employment/2015-117%20Crossing%20Guard%20REVISED%20October%2019,%202015.pdf
http://www.beaconcs.ca/pdfs/employment/2015-117%20Crossing%20Guard%20REVISED%20October%2019,%202015.pdf


SHORELINE COMMUNITY SCHOOL 

YOUTH PROGRAMS 

 

 
 1 

After School Club 
3:00 – 6:00 pm 
 
Girls Night  7-9 pm 
Guys Night 7-9 pm 

2 

After School Club 
3:00 – 6:00 pm 
 
Nights Alive 
6:30—8:30 pm 

3 

Mindfulness 

3:30 - 5:30 pm 

4 

Art Start 3-6 pm 

Nights Alive  
8-10 pm 

7 

After School 
Club 
3:00 – 6:00 pm 

8 

After School Club 
3:00 – 6:00 pm 
 
Girls Night  7-9 pm 
Guys Night 7-9 pm 

9 

After School Club 
3:00 – 6:00 pm 
 
Nights Alive 
6:30—8:30 pm 

10 

Mindfulness 

3:30 - 5:30 pm 

11 

Art Start 3-6 pm 

Nights Alive  
8-10 pm 

14 

After School 
Club 
3:00 – 6:00 pm 

15 

 

After School Club 
3:00 – 6:00 pm 
 
Girls Night  7-9 pm 
Guys Night 7-9 pm 

16 

 

After School Club 
3:00 – 6:00 pm 
 
Nights Alive 
6:30—8:30 pm 

17 

 

Mindfulness 

3:30 - 5:30 pm 

18 

Nights Alive  
8-10 pm 

21 

Winter Break 

22 

Winter Break 

23 

Winter Break 

24 

Winter Break 

25 

Winter Break 

28 

Winter Break 

29 

Winter Break 

30 

Winter Break 

31 

Winter Break 

 

DECEMBER 2015 

    Mon         Tues        Wed          Thurs       Fri 



 

     OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT  

 

Dear Parent(s) and/or Guardian(s):  

This year, every school district in British Columbia will be start-

ing the process of transitioning to the new Provincial Curricu-

lum Framework. To support the transition, the Ministry of Edu-

cation will be providing time for educators to become familiar 

with the new curriculum.  

During the 2015-16 school year, two non-instructional days will 

be designated for educators to work directly with the new cur-

riculum.  

 

The two additional non-

instructional days for the Greater 

Victoria School District are:  

 

 

Greater Victoria School District are:  

 Monday, January 11, 2016  

Monday, April 4, 2016  


